
Wood Dale School District 7 
Summer Math 

Program Summary 2017 
  
Session:​  June 20, 2017-August 3, 2017 (12:00-2:00 on Tuesday’s & Thursday’s) 
 
Enrollment: ​ ​ 2017: 27 students (2 withdrawn students- Move out’s) 
 
Staffing: ​Two teachers, Mrs. Garbacz and Mrs. Willson each worked the session and 
Mr. DiPalermo and Mrs. Subach subbed. 
 
Cost: ​Free except for the cost of bussing ($25.00).  17 students were placed on bus 
routes.  This included 63% of the students. The availability of the bus helped regulate 
attendance and for many parents was the only transportation available to get to and 
from class.  
 
Principal’s Report: ​The summer math program was for students performing between 
the 20th and 40th percentiles on their previous Math MAP test that did not qualify for 
summer school.  This group was given intensive math instruction that included Khan 
Academy, math games and targeted instruction based on their individual skill deficits. 
Students were issued chromebooks to be able to use in class and at home for the 
duration of the program.  There was an expectation that each student was to complete 
assigned practice that was individually tailored to their skill sets.  This occurred during 
the face to face class time and as homework assigned weekly. The teachers reported 
that students were enthusiastic and worked hard throughout the summer to improve 
their math skills. We will be monitoring the effectiveness of the program by analyzing 
future MAP data. 
 
 

Attendance 2017 

Overall 
Attendance Rate 

84% 

 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Mr. Joe Krause 
 


